
  

           

 

 

 

COVID Committee Proposal to resume tours                                     3/31/21 

 

The COVID 19 steering committee proposes that we resume in person tours for prospective members. 

 

1. Tours will be offered to renters or others scheduled in advance. To protect staff and members the 

office will respond to enquiries with emailed health screening forms, to be completed/returned ASAP. 

 

2. All tour participants must be fully vaccinated or a negative COVID test in prior 3 days, (as defined 

by CDC) and meet Jojoba Hills health qualifications – see guidelines for opening the park to Renters.                      

 

3. Tours must be given by a vaccinated tour guide, in a tour golf cart with clear barrier between seats. 

 

4. Social distancing and COVID masks are required for guides and tourers, for the duration of all tours. 

 

5. Tours may be taken to indoor common areas to show the wonderful amenities Jojoba has to offer. 

Tour guide vest will signal to Jojoba members in the areas, to allow them to exit if they choose. 

  

 

 

 

 


